
Co-Chairs Steiner Hayward and Smith:   

 
Sen. Shields will not be able to attend the Joint Committee On Ways and Means SubCommittee on 

General Government hearing tomorrow morning, but he would like to enter this email into the record as 
written testimony in support of SB 1521A.   

 

From Sen. Shields: 
 

The credentialing and recognition of interior designers in the State of Oregon is a worthy topic of 
consideration for the Oregon legislature.  Although the Senate General Government, Consumer and Small 

Business Protection Committee could not reach agreement on the mechanism to recognize interior 
designers, we did agree that it is time for the interested parties, both opposed and supportive, to finally 

sit down together and report back to the legislature.  A task force is the best means by which to 

accomplish this task.  I urge your support for SB 1521A.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

Sen. Chip Shields  

District 22, N/NE Portland 

 


